DRAFTER’S NOTE LRB-0758/1dn
FROM THE MCP:cjs
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

December 3, 2014

Senator Vinehout:

Attached is the redraft of last session’s bill authorizing additional positions in DNR to
monitor industrial sand mining and processing operations.

As with last session’s bill, this draft provides funding for these positions for one—half
of the 2015-16 fiscal year, and for the full 2016-17 fiscal year.

If you have any questions or would like any changes made, please let me know.

Mary Pfotenhauer
Legislative Attorney

(608) 266-6778
mary.pfotenhauer@legis.wisconsin.gov



